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Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

           24th November 2020 

                                                      Christmas Card Arrangements 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To comply with Health and Safety arrangements in school, we are operating a safe system 
for the children to send and receive Christmas Cards this year. 

The children will need to bring in their cards on Mondays and they will be given out to 
them on Fridays, which allows sufficient time for quarantine measures.  

The children have been provided with a class list of names to help them. 

Cards can be brought into school on: 
Monday 30tth November     
Monday 7th December   
Monday 14th December  
 

Please do not send in cards on any other days 

Cards will be sent home on: 
Friday 4th December 
Friday 11th December 
Friday 18th December 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 

 
 
Mr A Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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